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December 10, 2024
Hon. Chief Justice
Montana Supreme Court
c/o Rob Bird, Office of the Court Administrator
 
Re: Application of Bina Peters for Associate Water Court Judge
 
Your Honor,
Bina Peters was my Water Court colleague from 2010 to 2015. Since then, she has appeared in many
Cases over which I presided – I’ve observed her work as both a water master and in private practice.
 
Bina’s combined experience at the Court and in private practice will be an asset to all of us. In her
work at the Court and as counsel for parties appearing in front of the Court, she has proven to be
smart, even-tempered, efficient, and creative. Bina understands the state-wide adjudication, water
law, and property law. She is well-respected by her peers and her clients.
 
Bina Peters has the experience and knowledge to be an outstanding Associate Water Judge, please
consider her application.
 
Sincerely,
Anika Stern
Senior Water Master
Montana Water Court
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